
 
James Hodson, 
Institute of Translational Medicine, 
Queen Elizabeth Hospital Birmingham, 
Edgbaston, 
Birmingham, 
B15 2WB  
 
01/04/2019 
 
RE: 'Vascular calcification does not predict anastomotic leak or conduit necrosis 
following oesophagectomy’ 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
As part of my role in the statistics department of Queen Elizabeth Hospital Birmingham, 
I performed the analyses for the above study. I can confirm that, in my professional 
opinion, the statistical methodology employed was appropriate for the research. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
James Hodson 
 
Statistician 
University Hospitals Birmingham NHS Foundation Trust 
 
Telephone: 0121 371 2124 
Email: James.Hodson@uhb.nhs.uk 


